

ELECTION INTEGRITY BULLETIN

Election Fraud Assistance Act? | Protect Military Votes

<u>Democrat Election Fraud Assistance Act of 2020 by ACRU President</u> Lori Roman

ACRU is a champion of your voting rights. We couldn't help but notice the pro-vote fraud provisions Speaker Pelosi and her fellow Dems tried to slide into COVID-19 relief. In this hard hitting editorial, ACRU Action Fund President Lori Roman calls out the liberal game plan to codify vote fraud.

ACRU is protecting votes of active duty military - from Speaker Pelosi

One provision Congressional Dems tried to slip into COVID-19 relief were changes to military voting protocols. Overseas service members request absentee ballots that are then sent with their names and state of residence included. The Speaker wanted to switch to blank documents - no name, no residence, no verification. This is a recipe for vote fraud. Please visit our Protect Military Votes website and Facebook page and help us protect military votes.

ACRU policy team: Liberals never let a virus go to waste

American jobs.

Two members of our ACRU policy team, Hans von Spakovsky and Christian Adams, also addressed Congressional Dem attempts to federalize election policy with destructive policy proposals in the relief package. Hans and Christian point out that the liberal dream of federalizing elections was more important to them than fighting a pandemic and protecting

Framers' Corner

"The whole art of government consists in the art of being honest."

Thomas Jefferson: The Rights of British Americans – 1774



ELECTION INTEGRITY BULLETIN

The face of ballot harvesting fraud

Here's a reminder of what ballot harvesting is, why its bad, and why it matters. This 2018 article describes a ring of paid vote harvesters in Texas who took advantage of elderly and blind Hispanic victims in a minority neighborhood. Ballot harvester's victims have names - this one, a senior named Ofelia Peña. Next time a liberal tells you there is no voter fraud, you can tell them about Ms. Peña.





ProtectElderlyVotes.org



ProtectMilitaryVotes.org

ACRU is the only organization focused on protecting the elderly from vote theft and suppression. Our ACRU <u>Protect Elderly Votes</u> project ensures our parents and grandparents in nursing homes are protected from staff and visitors who would manipulate or coerce votes from these unsuspecting elderly residents. Please help us support this vulnerable and oft forgotten group of citizens.

Support Fair Voting

As COVID-19 has presented unique financial challenges to non-profit organizations such as ours, please consider a financial donation to support these critically important initiatives. We can't do it without you!

To find more information and additional articles on vote security, visit ACRU's Voting Integrity Institute.

Please support our efforts to maintain the integrity of military votes by visiting our <u>Protect Military Votes</u> project. To advocate for senior voting rights, visit <u>Protect Elderly Votes</u>.